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MEDIA RELEASE 
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Thefts of Political Signs 
 

Beverly Hills, Calif. –  The Beverly Hills Police Department is currently investigating reports of political sign 

thefts.  At this time, at least one theft suspect has been identified.  Investigators are following up on more leads 

to identify additional suspects.  These complaints will be investigated and at the conclusion of the investigations, 

presented to the District Attorney’s Office for criminal filing consideration.   

Since these investigations are ongoing, the names of any victims or suspects will not be released at this time. 

The Police Department would like to take this opportunity to remind community members that the taking or 

destruction of lawfully displayed political signs can be a criminal offense.  The Police Department takes these 

matters seriously and investigates reports of theft and vandalism.  
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